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A Rochelle teen who had been missing since January has been located by authorities. 

Addison Egland was last seen on January 16th. She apparently came home earlier this week. 

Police believed that the teen was in the Rochelle or Hillcrest area during the time she was a runaway. 

Egland is currently being held in a juvenile detention facility. 
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